
 

          Parent Council. 
 

24th April 2025 
 
 

 

Present – Mrs McLean, Mrs Carroll, Mrs O’Connor, Mrs Boyle, Mrs Walker, Cllr Ross. 

 

Apologies – Cllr Handibode, Cllr Toner, Mrs Craig, Mr Callaghan, Mrs McDermott, Mrs Waugh 

 

 

 

Welcome Mrs McLean welcomed all guests and apologies were noted.  

Opening Prayer Led by Mrs Walker. Thank you. 

HT Update 

 

• Mrs McLean updated the meeting this year’s Lenten 

Fundraising. The amount raised was £500 and an 

appreciation of thanks was given to the Mini Vinnies who 

organised this year’s fundraising events.  

• As part of our Participatory Budget spending, a 

Multicultural day has been planned for Friday 2nd May. 

There will be stations throughout the school, planned by 

teachers. This will include food from various cultures as 

well as cultural dress and dances. 

• The School Improvement Plan for the past year has 

included a focus on writing throughout the school. New 

interventions have been implemented and the children 

are responding well. The focus on writing will continue 

into next year’s SIP. 

• Views will be sought from parents on how we should 

spend the coming year’s Participatory Budget. Pupil’s 

views have already been gathered.  

• We have been quoted £972 for repairs to our PE 

equipment and a further £360 to replace mats. At the 

moment we don’t know where we have funds to cover 

this, as this could not be paid from PEF.  

 

PTFA • Our Summer Fayre was planned for Thursday 5th June, 

however due to the local by-election on thay day we will 

have to reschedule if possible.  

• Mrs McLean has received a quote for a visiting Panto 

costing £900. 

 

 

 

 

Honesty 
 


